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Applications to Sixth Form—Time is running out! 

There is still time to apply to our Sixth form. Please visit our website or email sixthformadmin@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk for course 
information.  

To Apply for Sixth Form courses by 31st January: 

Current year 11 students have received an email invitation to their school email address (please check your junk email folder if you 
can’t find it) with a link to follow to our application form or go to: http://melkshamoak.applicaa.com/year12 

A message from Mr Mitchell, Assistant Headteacher 

It’s been an action-packed week at school, filled with a variety of events that have 

sparked conversation, creativity, and learning. We kicked things off with assemblies 

on ambition, inspiring students to think about their future goals. The police bike 

marking event proved to be a hit, with students getting their bikes marked. Our Year 

10 artists continue to impress with their stunning artwork on display (which you can 

see on this page and page 4)! 

We also welcomed the Blunt Truth knife crime workshop for year 9, led by police 

and paramedics, providing our students with valuable insights on safety and making 

informed choices. Year 9 students also took part in digital health questionnaires, 

sharing their thoughts on well-being and online habits, while Year 11 students had a 

productive Maths Walking Talking Mocks, honing their exam techniques ahead of 

their upcoming mock exams. 

Year 12 had a productive subject parents’ evening receiving valuable feedback from 

their subject teachers. 

We wish you a restful weekend. 

mailto:sixthformadmin@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
http://melkshamoak.applicaa.com/year12
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Gr8 Book Debate 

Do you love reading and want to be part of an exciting opportunity and partici-

pate in the Gr8 Book Debate? 

We are looking for 15 students from year 7 and year 8 to represent the school in 

a collaboration between three White Horse Federation schools. You need to be 

an avid reader as you will read five shortlisted books and participate as a member 

of the Melksham Oak School team in an inter- school debate, where you get the 

chance to select the winner of the prestigious Gr8 Book Debate Award. 

Students will be invited to the launch in March and also the big final debate in 

July. 

Please enquire with Mrs Curry in the library if you think you would like to take part. 

Discovery Centre Book Swap 

The Discovery Centre would like to run a Book Swap as part of our celebrations for World Book Day on the 
6th March.  

If you have fiction books suitable for pupils aged 11 plus, we would love to find them a new home. 

Please contact reception or email library@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk if you would like to donate. 

National Apprenticeship Week 2025: 10th – 16th February 2025  

On 4th Feb, Years 9, 10 and Sixth form will rotate for an apprenticeships insight day session lasting one period led by Training Providers, 

Specialist Guidance, Guest Employer and apprentice. 

This event is to deliver compulsory guidance to all students in all years and with a view to making all aware of National Apprenticeship 

Week. Students will receive more details through their tutors. 

If you know of any employers who might like to help inspire our students by getting involved please send all referral contact to  Ceri 
Tranter, Head of Careers  tranterc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Police Bike Marking 

On Wednesday this week afterschool we had a visit from Melksham’s Neighbourhood Policing Team and their mobile police station 
who provided a free bike marking session for our students. This initiative aimed to promote 
bike security by marking bicycles with a unique identification code and registering them on the 
national Bike Register database, this service helps deter bike theft and increases the chances of 
stolen bikes being returned to their rightful owners.  

 

Melksham Police would like thank those students who came along and have said they will be 
back soon. The team are also offering a bike marking session to the whole community on Sun-
day 26/01/25 in the town centre between 2pm and 3pm.  

mailto:library@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:tranterc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
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English – Key Stage 4  

Using Tassomai for English and hitting the weekly goal is an excellent way for pupils to improve their understanding of key concepts. It 

is designed to support revision through regular practice to help embed knowledge, improve long-term recall and revisit misconcep-

tions.  

Weekly Overview 

Year 11: 

16178 questions answered and 68hours 12minutes spent revising.   

Year 10: 

17993 questions answered and 74 hours and 41 minutes spent revising.  

If you have any problems, please find me in L1. 

Mrs R Robinson  

Head of English  
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Year 10 GCSE Artists 

Yr10 GCSE Artist have been producing some stunning work over the last two terms. As 

part of their GCSE they have to choose an Artist work to study and recreate. These are the 

wonderful pieces they have created.  
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SEND Coffee Morning  

  

This is a good opportunity to 

meet other parents and carers of SEND 

Children.  

Tuesday 4th February 

09:00– 10:00 

To book a space email- 

ornovh@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Your Feedback Matters! 

 

I would be grateful if you could spend 

5-10 minutes to complete this SEND 

Parent/Carer feedback form. 

 

I will use the results to shape and devel-

op our SEND offer. 

https://forms.office.com/e/R03YvLYshf  

Wiltshire SEND Local Offer  

Wiltshire SEND Support for 0 to 25 - Local Offer  

Wiltshire Local Offer - English BSL 

 

The local offer explains what help and ser-

vices are available for children and young 

people with special educational needs or dis-

abilities in your local area.  

Supporting Literacy at Home 

Every student has access to boost their litera-

cy skills through our online literacy platform. 

Go onto www.lexiapowerup.com 

If asked to enter teachers email –  

Ornovh@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Username: Your school email address – e.g. 

24smitha@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Password: ABC1                                                                     

 

 

Just a reminder that I will continue to have weekly ‘SEND Clinic’ appointments which will be a 

15-minute online appointment to discuss your child and their SEND needs in school.   

 

Book here— https://MOCS.schoolcloud.co.uk/  - Miss H Ornov, SENCo 

mailto:ornovh@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/R03YvLYshf
https://localoffer.wiltshire.gov.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tOINK0LPtpk
http://www.lexiapowerup.com
mailto:Ornovh@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:24smitha@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
https://MOCS.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Upcoming Events 

Thursday 30th January: Year 11 students and parents supporting success event 

Tuesday 4th February: Apprenticeship Insight Day (Year 9, 10 & 12) 

Monday 10th February: Year 11 and 13 Mocks 

Wednesday 5th March: Employability Ready Day (Year 10 & 12) 

 

Key Contacts 

In the first instance please contact your child’s tutor, who will be best placed to answer your query or direct you to the 

best person who can give you an answer. Details of the pastoral team are below: 

 

Pastoral Team 

Pastoral Manager  Ms A. Berry   berrya@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Year 7   Mrs H. Pearce  pearceh@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Year 8   Mrs S. Phelps phelpss@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk  

Year 9   Mr L. Ballinger ballingerl@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Year 10  Mrs C. Hughes hughesc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Year 11  Mr J. Oatley  oatleyj@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

 

KS5 Leads  

  Mrs K. Jones  jonesk@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

  Mr C. Butter  butterc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk   

 

Head of Careers Education 

  Ms C. Tranter tranterc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

Merits 

To e-mail any other staff member please e-

mail admin@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk 

with a subject line of FAO: <staff name> 

mailto:berrya@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:pearceh@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:phelpss@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:ballingerl@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:hughesc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:oatleyj@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:jonesk@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:butterc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:tranterc@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:admin@melkshamoak.wilts.sch.uk?subject=FAO:%20

